On August 18th, Minister of Education of the Republic of Azerbaijan Emin Amrullayev has met with Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland to Azerbaijan James Lyall Sharp and Director of Delegation of British Council in Azerbaijan Samr Shah.

The current state of relations between the Republic of Azerbaijan and the United Kingdom in the field of education, as well as prospects for future cooperation, have been discussed at the meeting.

Views have been exchanged on projects implemented in Azerbaijan with the support of the British Council.